
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR THE PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

OF THE TOWN OF STAR VALLEY 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the members of the Planning and Zoning Commission 

and to the General Public that the Public Hearing for the Planning and Zoning Commission 

scheduled for Tuesday, August 26, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. at 3675 East Highway 260, Star Valley, 

Arizona (Star Valley Town Hall) is cancelled. 

 

 DATED this 19th day of August 2025. 

 

 

By: __________________________________ 

 Edie Chapin 

 Town Clerk 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 

 

 The undersigned hereby certifies that a copy of the attached notice was duly posted at the 

following locations:  Star Valley Town Hall, 3675 E. Highway 260, Star Valley; Hellsgate Fire 

Department; W Ranch Resort and the Star Valley website: www.starvalleyaz.com, on the 19th day 

of August 2025, at or before 4:00 p.m. in accordance with the statement filed by the Town of Star 

Valley with the Town Clerk, Town of Star Valley. 

 

 

By: ________________________________ 

 Edie Chapin, Town Clerk 

 

    Actual Time Posted: ______________ SVTH 

    Actual Time Posted: ______________ Hellsgate 

    Actual Time Posted: ______________ W Ranch 

    Actual Time Posted: ______________ Website 


